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American Daffodil Society
New England Newsletter Spring 2018

Dear ADS Members:
As we are now having our 4th nor'easter in a month, I thought it was time to
look forward to Spring and our upcoming daffodil shows.
Please feel free to contact me should you have any items that you would like
shared. I'm happy to send an email to all New England ADS members.
Sincerely

Mary Malavase
ADS RVP, New England

Send me and email



www.DaffodilUsa.org

Spring Show Updates 2018

There are three shows in our region. Why not
try to attend and enjoy the fun.

This April will mark our 60th Annual Show of
the Greenwich Daffodil Society at Christ
Church, in Greenwich, Ct. on April 25-26
The schedule is as follows:
Tuesday April 24 - 1:00-4:00 pm -
Photography and Horticulture Entries
Wednesday April 25 - 7:00-10:00 am - Floral Design and Horticulture Entries
Accepted
1:30-6:00 pm - Show open to the public
4:00 pm - Awards Ceremony and 60 Year Celebration Tea!

Thursday April 26 - 10:00 am - 4:00 pm - Show open to the public

Click here for GDS Show Schedule

Second show is Nantucket, MA on the
weekend of April 22-29, 2018 at Bartlett's
Ocean View Farm, sponsored by the
Nantucket Garden Club. The theme this year
if "Once Upon a Time" There are horticulture
entries as well as artistic arrangements and
photography Nantucket also has a weekend
full of activities including an antique car
parade, tailgate picnic and many other fun activities organized by the
Nantucket Island Chamber of Commerce. Nantucket Daffodil Show Schedule

Third Show will be The Seven States at
Tower Hill Botanic Garden, West Boyleston,



on May 5-6, 2018.

This year the Seven States Daffodil Show
committee decided to electronically send
out their show schedule for you to look
over. You will notice, those of you who
have entered the show before, a new
numbering system format along with a few
new additions including a Photography
Section.
2018 Seven States Daffodil Program

If you have never attended a National
Convention, you should plan a trip.
This photo is from the National Flower
Show in Sacramento, CA last March.

As you can see it's overwhelming in a
good way to see so many different
daffodils in one location.

This year's meeting is in Nashville in
early April.

The ADS board is looking for possible locations for future Fall Board
Meetings. They are typically held in late fall. If anyone is interested in
working on such a committee. Please send me an Email Thanks.

National Show Sacramento
2017

Please don't forget to check your address label on the last issue of the
Daffodil Journal and make a note of your membership expiration date.



Some memberships have lapsed. If you have not received a recent
Daffodil Journal, that may be why.

It's easy to renew on line at the ADS web site www.daffodilusa.org by
visiting the web store.

Mary D. Malavase, RVP, New England E mail mmalavase@comcast.net
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